
 

Saupin’s School 
 (Chandigarh) 

Notice for Classes UKG – XII 

CIRCULAR No. SS/CHD/2025/13                    Date: 08.07.2025 

Subject: Mandatory Biometric Updation in Aadhaar for Students 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This is to bring to your notice that as per the latest government guidelines, 
biometric updation in Aadhaar is mandatory for all children upon attaining 

the age of 5 years and again at the age of 15 years. Schools have been 

entrusted with the responsibility of ensuring 100% Aadhaar-linked admissions 

and updated Aadhaar details for all students. 

You are requested to kindly ensure the following: 

1. If your ward has turned 5 years or 15 years, please visit the nearest 

Aadhaar Seva Kendra for mandatory biometric updation (fingerprints, 
iris scan, and photograph). 

 

2. After the biometric is updated, a copy of the updated Aadhaar card must 
be submitted to the class teacher on or before 18th July, 2025. 

 

3. Students without updated biometric information in Aadhaar may face 

issues in verification for academic and government-related processes. 

Please treat this as most urgent and ensure timely compliance 

Your prompt action in this matter will help the school maintain accurate records. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Warm regards, 
 

 

Principal 
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